From: Reet Gilday
Sent: 30 November 2021 09:43
To: Secretary Of State (Kwasi Kwarteng)

Subject: Mass Energy- Suffolk Coast

Greetings

Hopefully one of you will take it on board that virtually everyone believes a brownfield site is the place to go.
We all know it will not be quite as efficient as having the wind farm energy coming to shore on the current
proposed site.

There are always compromises in all decisions, but to us it makes no sense to destroy the farming landscape and
everything that is going on with this gigantic program.

How much energy would we actually loose ?

Certainly , even economically , it doesn’t make sense.

Please reconsider in going to the brownfield site.

Reet Gilday , Aldeburgh





